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AAACU’s Michelle Woodruff Speak to FUELMi Group on Advocacy 

Alpena, MI, July 1, 2024 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union’s 
(AAACU) Young Professionals 
Ashley Josey, Alisah Payne, and 
Rachel Ryan attend District three 
FUELMI meeting. 

The credit unions Young 
Professionals gained valuable 
information about advocacy, 
leadership journeys, and discussed 
solutions for challenges young 
professionals might face. 

In addition to AAACU’s Young 
Professionals attending, Michelle 
Woodruff, AAACU Director of 
Advocacy presented to the group 

providing insightful updates on membership and credit union league advocacy. 

 We are grateful to have team members dedicated to making a difference within the credit union 
industry, and their own professional growth. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of May 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 44,533 members with total 
assets equal to $817,694,658. 
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